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Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries from Japan have already arrived in the Kingdom of Wonder, Cambodia, 

and already started their activities. They arrived in Cambodia last March 19, 2024. There are four 2nd 

generation sisters HTG Missionaries from Japan, and they will do a 1-year mission in Cambodia to help 

the Cambodia providence and witness more young people for Heavenly Parents and True Parents. 

 

On the first day, they met our FFWPU Cambodia National Leader Rev. Sophal together with IAYSP 

Cambodia President Mr. San Chenda and our Director of the Blessed Family Department Mrs. Masumi 

Schmittat. 

 

After they meet our FFWPU Cambodia leaders they visit and offer prayer in the Cambodia Holy Ground, 

offering prayer for the success and victory of their 1-year mission as HTG Missionaries. Next, they had a 

study tour in Phnom Penh, Cambodia. First, they visited the Royal Palace of Cambodia, focusing on 

listening to a Japanese interpreter about the history of the Royal Palace and the King of Cambodia. 

 



 

 

 
 

The next destination for the study tour was the National Museum of Cambodia and they enjoyed it. 

During the next day, they visited one blessed family, a Cambodia-Japanese blessed family learning and 

sharing about life in Cambodia and living as a blessed central family. They also attended the 1000 times 

Cheonshimwon prayer vigil at FFWPU Cambodia headquarters. We also did our welcome ceremony and 

Sunday service for our HTG Missionaries, and they offered beautiful songs and dances to our FFWPU 

Cambodia leaders, brothers, and sisters. Lastly, they already started their campus witnessing at the Royal 

University of Phnom Penh in Cambodia together with IAYSP Cambodia brothers and sisters. 

 

 

 

 

 


